
STALMINE-WITH-STAYNALL PARISH COUNCIL 

Update from the clerk 7th December 2023 
 
 
Stalmine Play Ground Area 

Play ground inspections for November showed no issues apart from the section safer surfacing – wet pour and bark 
section. It was found that moss and algae were forming so they have been treated with malgicide.  
 
Direct Debits 
 
The Website provider, and the annual ico direct debit payments have now been changed from the reserve bank Virgin 
Money, to now be paid from the current account Unity Trust.  
 
Lengths Man 
 
I have spoken to the Lengths Man in regards to the bus stops, and he will make sure they are cleaned when required. 
.  
Contracted Plants Man 

Councillors are to note the Plants Man is now taking his winter leave and will return to work on 16th January 2024 

Moss Side Lane Closure 

The closure on Moss Side Lane has now been extended to the 29th February 2024, information of this closure has 
been placed on the website.  
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